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Comments: I am opposed to opening non-motorized trails to e-bikes.

There are plentiful opportunities currently to operate these on motorized and bicycle allowed trails.

These e-bikes being silent create a significant new risk to horseman currently using non-motorized trails, possible

injury or death to horse and rider.

The reason there are non-motorized trails is to preserve/reduce impact on those areas caused by wheeled traffic.

This is good policy.

Thank you,

Rob Johnson


